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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Pupil Premium at Goosewell Academy 

 

Pupil Premium and Service Premium are government funds allocated to schools to support 

children from low income families and those who have a parent in the Armed Services. The 

Government provides schools with this additional funding to support the teaching and 

pastoral care.    Pupil Premium is for children who are entitled to free school meals (FSM), 

children looked after by the Local Authority (LAC) and who have been adopted.  Service 

Premium is for children of armed service personnel. 

 

If you believe you meet either criteria below and have not previously informed the school, I 

would be grateful if you could contact me by email: larnold@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk or 

via the school office on 01752 482960. 

 

Free School Meals – regardless of entitlement to Universal Free School Meals 

 

Families on a low income may be entitled to Free School Meals on low income grounds.  If 

you are in receipt of any of the benefits listed below; 

 

Income Support          

Income based Job Seekers Allowance       

Child Tax Credits, with NO Working Tax Credits and an annual income not exceeding   

£16,190           

Guarantee element of Pension Credit       

Income Related Employment and Support Allowance (ESA)    

Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act    

The Local Authority will use this information you provide to check your details using the 

Government’s online Eligibility Checking Service (ECS). 

 

Or/And 

 

Service Premium 

 

A family member currently serving in one of the following Armed Services: 

 

Royal Navy 

Royal Marines 

ARMY 

Royal Air Force 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Arnold 

Administrator 
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